
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

3. NORTH BURWOOD PARK PLAYGROUND UPGRADE UPDATE 
 
 The Capital Project Leader and the Consultation Leader - Greenspace presented to the Board 

photographs of the North Burwood Park playground entranceway, provided a statement from the 
producers of the spaceball and outlined the New Zealand play equipment standards.  The Board was 
also updated on the adjustments being made to the Horseshoe Lake dog park entrance gates, a small 
enclosed compound will be added. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


